
 McKinley Community School 
 

During the month of December, 
McKinley School held the first honor 
roll assembly.  Students got to enjoy 
some hot chocolate and cookies to 
celebrate their achievements. 

We also had our winter concert!  
Thank you to everyone who came out 
to support the students!  They did a 
great job!   

We hope everyone had a fun and 
safe winter break! 

 

 

 

 This month, January, the school will hold 
a chat and chew workshop for parents 
on Wednesday the 15th at 5PM.  During 
this workshop, you will learn about how 
to work with different behaviors, as well 
as working on communication skills with 
your child. 

Reminder we have parent teacher 
conferences on January 15-17 from 2-3PM 
(and Wednesday evening from 6-8PM) 

On January 30 LifeTouch will be here to take 
8th grade pictures as well as any make-up 
pictures for those who were absent. 

 

 

 

Each month we celebrate our 
‘Students of the Month’. This 
celebration will happen on Jan. 22. 

As a school we will continue to learn 
about social and emotional skills to 
help us as we grow. 

As a reminder, the school has also 
opened our very own Mustang 
Market!  Students can shop in the 
store using cash, or using tickets they 
have earned for exceptional positive 
behavior! 

 

  January Monthly Newsletter 

Prepare. 

Empower. 

Inspire. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 
McKinley Info. 
  
Janene Rodriguez – Principal 

Kevin Jarido – Vice Principal 
(Grades preK- 4th grade) 

Steven Louka – Vice Principal 
(Grades 5th-8th)  

 

Address: 

15 Van Dyke Ave  

New Brunswick, NJ 08901 

 

Phone: 

(732) 745-5300  Ext. 7000  

 

February Dates and Events 
 

• February 3 – End of Marking period 2 
 

• Monday and Tuesday (February 17 & 18)- 
School Closed 

 
• February 21 – Honor roll Assembly 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


